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Wednesday, 11 November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Party Time 

 

Our children are missing out on their birthday parties, due to current covid guidelines and 

restrictions.  We have decided that this is one change too many and are, therefore, going to 

hold birthday parties in school.  Children will be able to celebrate their birthdays with their class 

friends, in school.  There will be a birthday party in each class bubble, during an afternoon of 

each month (dates to be confirmed each month) and will celebrate all the birthdays in each 

class, within that month. 

 

All children will enjoy their school lunch, or packed lunch and during the afternoon they will 

enjoy a party. Great Wood will provide fun games, activities, snacks and treats and there will 

be a small cake for each birthday child.  Children must come to school, in school uniform as 

normal. 

 

If your child has celebrated their birthday during September, or October they will be included 

in our first party on Friday 27th November. 

 

We hope this will help to fill a gap for our children and help them celebrate their special days. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Great Wood Team  
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